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Dear Second Grader,

Welcome to second grade! We are so excited that you will

be in our class this year. It is going to be a fun year filled with

lots of learning and new adventures. Did you know that we get

to make our own glue in science? It’s so much fun!

We hope you are having a great summer. We have been

enjoying the warm weather, reading lots of interesting books,

and spending time with our families.

We can’t wait to meet you when school begins! Please

remember to bring a snack and water bottle on the first day.

Enjoy the rest of your summer vacation!

See you soon!

Mrs. Hale

Ms. Paterson

Mrs. Stewart




